
 
 

 

Year 3 Weekly News 

 

We are proud of a friendly environment that promotes the PRIDE values inspired by the Olympic legacy, where everyone takes pride and is proud of their 

achievements 

 
 
 
 

 

4th October 

 
 

This week we have: 

 Added and subtracted tens from 3 digit numbers.  

 Learnt about prepositions, the correct use of a or an and begun to plan our own tunnel stories in 

English.  

 Located counties of the UK. 

 Completed problem solving PE activities with Miss Cavannagh. 

 

Next week we shall be: 

 Beginning to use column method to add and subtract numbers.  

 Writing Kennings.  

 Playing games of handball. 

 Researching and comparing the UK and Japan.  
 

Homework 

This week’s homework is to complete 30 minutes of Maths Whizz. Log ins can be found in the children’s 

reading records. Homework needs to be completed by Thursday the 10th October. Weekly spellings have 

been sent out on a separate sheet.  
 

Further information and Key Events 

Reminders: 

- Buster’s Book Club is every Wednesday, children need to read for at least 15 minutes and then a parent/guardian 

needs to sign the Buster’s Book Club Book mark in their reading records.  

 

- Don’t forget to wear Yellow on 10th October if you can. Donations of 50p will go towards Young Minds as part of 

Mental Health Awareness Day.  

 

- UKIAU have launched a competition to name a planet! If you have any fantastic ideas for a name, please visit the 
link below for more information. You should give your name ideas to your teacher by the 11th October. Winning 
names will be announced mid-December and if we have a winner at the school, there are prizes to be won! 

                                                                https://exoworld.co.uk/ 

 

https://exoworld.co.uk/

